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April 28, 2021 
 
 
 
 
       

Mayor Lynn Hall                                                  sent via email to: MAYOR@princegeorge.ca 
City of Prince George 
1100 Patricia Blvd. 
Prince George   BC   V2L 3V9 
 
 
Dear Mayor Hall, 
 
RE:  Support for 988 Crisis Line 
 
At the April 26, 2021 Regular Council meeting, Council considered your correspondence 
recognizing “the significant and important initiative to ensure critical barriers are removed 
to those in a crisis and seeking help”, and made the following resolution: 
 
 

 “TO write a letter in support of a 988 National Crisis Line.”        CARRIED   
 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Mayor Gina McKay 

mailto:MAYOR@princegeorge.ca

